
 

                                                                                                                                    
 

1901 Las Vegas Blvd. So. 
Suite 101 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89104-1309 
(702) 892-7313 
www.culinaryhealthfund.org 

 
 
 
 July 21, 2015 
 
 
RE:  Allergy Testing 
 
 
Dear Valued Culinary Provider, 
 
 
Please be advised that effective 8/1/15, allergy testing (CPT’s 95004-95071) will no longer be reimbursed.  Any 
Culinary participants who require allergy testing must be refered to an in-network allergy specialist. 
 
For a list of allergy providers, please refer to the Culinary website: www.culinaryhealthfund.org. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Provider Services at (702) 892-7313, option 2. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Culinary Health Fund 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


